From: Hamer, Katherine - E&E [mailto:Katherine.Hamer@Oxfordshire.gov.uk] 
Sent: 02 February 2016 16:46
To: Michael Sackey
Cc: Cllr Anthony Gearing
Subject: 15/02089/ADV Land East Of Evenlode Crescent And South Of Langford Lane Kidlington 

Hi Michael

Looking at the above application I have the following recommendation.

Oxfordshire County Council, as the Local Highways Authority have no objections to the proposals outlined in this application.  That is to say, they will have no adverse impact upon the highway from a traffic and safety point of view.

Kind regards,

Kt Hamer 

Asst. Transport Planner
Transport Development Control
Cherwell and West Localities Team
Oxfordshire County Council
Speedwell House 
Oxford OX1 1NE
Mob: 07775 025229
Tel: 01865 815700
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